Step 5:
Students from all three green clubs went on a rewards field trip to the Blueline Transfer Station and Bayside Park.  Students learned about waste pathways and more about the process of processing our recyclables and compost.  Students were rewarded with metal boba straws from the Scavengers and they were very excited about that!  Afterwards, we debriefed for an hour and discussed plans and strategies for improving our compost, recycling and terracycling programs for next year.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
